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Clerk of Supreme Court - Rules on Recusals

From:  Christi Walasek e
To: <clerk@wicourts.gov>
Date: 4/5/2017 1:11 PM
Subject: Rules on Recusals

Dear Involved Officials,

It is important that our Wisconsin courts are beyond reproach and that judges aren't deciding cases
involving their campaign contributors,

Please reform the rules on recusal. The people of Wisconsin deserve fair courts. Do the right thing.

Sincerely, |

Christine Walasek
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